
October 16, 2020 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RECEIVED 

OCT 2 3 2020 

PUBLIC SEfWICE 
COMMISSION 

Thomas & Adrienne Zalud 
146 Lake Point Ln 
New Concord, Kentucky 
42076 

Motion to Intervene Case# 2020-00290 

Dear Commission Members, 

We are writing this letter to express our concerns over a 
proposed rate increase for the Center Ridge Water District 
by the Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company. 

Bluegrass Water UOC purchased the Center Ridge Water 
District on May 29, 2020, four months later they are 
proposing a 364.4% rate increase. Our current monthly bill 
is $22.79, Bluegrass Water UOC is seeking to raise it to 
$105.84, a $83.05 monthly increase of the current rate. 

Members of our community consist of an elderly population 
on fixed incomes, working families that live paycheck to 
paycheck struggling to make ends meet and some seasonal 
residents. We strongly oppose this rate hike proposal and 
ask that you deny this egregious rate increase. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Tom and Adrienne Zalud 


